Dear Doggy Guests,

Welcome to Acorn Cottage. | hope that you have found your own welcome pack, which has
been left for you in the entrance hall. Please feel free to take the shampoo bar home with
you at the end of your stay.

Please could you remind your humans of the following little rules, which help to ensure that
you are all happy during your stay and that the cottage stays lovely for future guests.

& Please ask your humans not to leave you unattended in the cottage, unless crated
and then not for long periods.

& Please keep food and water bowls in the kitchen or entrance hall.

& You are welcome to come into the lounge with your humans, but please keep off
sofas, chairs and beds in all areas of the house. However, | have left a throw in the
lounge for you to use just in case you think that the furniture is just too comfy-
looking to resist.

& |f you have a “comfort stop” in the garden or outside areas, please ask your humans
to pick up after you. Poop bags are provided in the welcome pack.

& Please ask your human to keep you on a lead at all times when outside the cottage.
There are a lot of lambs in the nearby fields (and sometimes they escape!) and Mr.
Farmer will not be very pleased if he finds you admiring them. This will also remove
the temptation to chase the resident cats, even if they do need the exercise.

& |f you come home with muddy paws, there is an outside tap on the wall opposite the
overflow parking area, above the green wheelie bins.



